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Rail Relocation versus Grade Separation Feasibility Study – 
January 2021 Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
At the January 11, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report 
of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated January 11, 2021 was 
considered. 
 
Your Committee also received an email from Barb Biddle, President of Montgomery 
Place Community Association dated January 10, 2021, regarding the matter. 
 
Attachment 
1. January 11, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
2. January 10, 2021 email from Barb Biddle, President of Montgomery Place 

Community Association. 


